
 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

 
In Him was life, and the life was the light of men.  And the light 
shines in the darkness, and the darkness did not comprehend it. 

     John 1:4-5 
 
 

 
FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 

 
EvanTell, Inc., puts on seminars, publishes training materials 
and tracts, produces videos and provides encouragement for 
believers to present the Gospel to others.  Many of the materials 
have been translated into other languages, most notably the 
“May I Ask You a Question?” tract, and the seminars have been 
held in many foreign countries.  Pray for wisdom and safety for 
Larry Moyer and his staff as they plan and travel, and for many 
to come to Christ through this ministry. 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Sunday – 3:00 PM  Girls’ Study 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting 
 
The Thursday Ladies’ Bible Study will begin again on August 
28.  See Miss Carol for details. 
 
Ministry Opportunity:  There is a need for a teacher for the 4-5 
year-old Sunday School class.  See Dale Gupton or Steve 
Barthelemy. 
 
 
  

Sunday 
August 17, 2008 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                          John Glasser 
 

A Chapter for Everyman 
John 9:1-38 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Group                                                                   5:30 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
Message                                                         Steve Barthelemy 

 
People Are Who God Uses 

Philippians 2:19-30 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Plan ahead to join us on Sunday evening, September 7, when 
we will be having a Teacher Appreciation Night.  We are 
thankful for those who teach each week and want to take this 
opportunity to express our thanks.  Join us on this evening. 
 
The Adult Choir will be having its first rehearsal on 
Wednesday night, September 3, at 8:00 PM.  We invite you to 
come and participate in this important ministry. 
 
As announced last week, we have two recent arrivals.  We 
rejoice with these families! 
 

• James and Becky Luther welcomed Violet Suzanne on 
July 30.  Becky is the daughter of Tom and Patricia 
Emerick. 

 
• Tim and Bekah Felten welcomed Elisha Josiah (“Eli”) 

on August 6.  Bekah is the daughter of David and Carol 
Cane. 


